

April 12, 2012

Premier Dalton McGuinty, Room 281, Legislative Building, Queen's Park, Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A1

Dear Premier McGuinty:

Re: Slots at Racetrack Program

Please be advised that the following resolution was passed by the Township of Cavan Monaghan at its Regular Meeting held April 2, 2012:

"Whereas the horse racing industry is an integral part of the agricultural industry as it has evolved in Ontario; and

Whereas the Slots at Ractracks Program has been an effective way to aid the growth and improvement of the industry, as well as the municipalities in which they exist; and

Whereas, the Sadinsky Report provided recommendations that were supportive to the continued well-being of the industry;

Now Therefore be it resolved that the Council for the Township of Cavan Monaghan requests that the Premier reconsider the decisions to terminate the Slots at Racetracks Program, and reach new agreements for the Program based on consultation with the impacted groups and the recommendations of the Sadinsky Panel."

988 County Road 10 Millbrook, Ontario LOA 1G0

www.cavanmonaghan.net

Phone: (705) 932-2929 Fax: (705) 932-3458

Email: services@cavanmonaghan.net

Council looks forward to your consideration of this matter.

Yours truly,

Gall Empey, Clerk

c. Dwight Duncan, Minister of Finance Laurie Scott, MPP

AMO

Slots at Racetracks Municipalities

n	ŗ.	F	lf	F	n	C	T	H	Ľ	f:I	TY	1.1	F	R	K
U	ι	6 1	u	ь,	u	ł		1,	6	U		UL	, fra l		11

APR 1 7 2012

REC'D BY DATE

REF'D TO DATE

REF'D TO DATE

REF'D TO DATE

Re received Azade